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Dear Parents/Carers,  

Welcome to Little Gregs Pre-School! I hope you have had an enjoyable summer. This is the first newsletter of the pre-

school year.  

We are all very excited to see all the children back at pre-school and Welcome our new families to Little Gregs.  

The first few weeks at pre-school will be allowing the children to settle in, develop friendships with children and staff. 

The children will be exploring the learning environment and adapting to the routines.   

I know this is an unsettling time for you and your child, we will do our very best to meet your child’s needs, ensuring a 

smooth transition into pre-school. I will be on the gate in the mornings to take any messages and to answer any 

questions.  

You will find information about our pre-school including policies on our website. The website is updated regularly 

please take a look. https://www.littlegregspreschool.com 

Kind Regards  

Sarah Wilkes  

Pre-School Manager  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminders: 

-Hot Lunches can be ordered daily at the gate when you drop off.  

-If your child is absent you must inform the pre-school by 9am. Please phone or email. This has to be done for each 

day of absence and the reason for absence. 01789 290198 / littlegregs3506@welearn365.com  

-Water bottle needed for each session. Please ensure the bottle is clearly labelled.  

-Please label your child’s belongings.  

-No Nuts in snack boxes or packed lunches. 

- Please cut up grapes.  

https://www.littlegregspreschool.com/
mailto:littlegregs3506@welearn365.com


 
 

 

 



 
 

Dates for the Diary 

Teacher Training Day – Closed to 

Children  

Monday 5th September 2022  

Children Return to Pre-School    Tuesday 6th September 2022  

Pre-School AGM  Wednesday 14th September 2022  

Library Bus Visit to the Pre-School  Wednesday 21st September 2022 @ 

11am  

Last Day of Term  Friday 21st October 2022 

Half Term  Monday 24th – Friday 28th October 

2022 

Return to Pre-School  Monday 31st October 2022 

End of Autumn Term  Friday 16th October 2022 

 

 

 

Please can I remind you we have a Facebook and Instagram page! 

On the page we share useful links and ideas to support you at home.  

Please give the page alike.  

              

Facebook Page                                                                           Instagram Page  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We invite all parents/carers to attend our AGM at Little Gregs Pre-School. 

During the meeting we will be discussing highlights and achievements over the past year as well 

as discussing next steps and future developments planned for the year ahead. 

If you are passionate about our community and interested in nominating for a position on the 

board of directors. 

Please contact Sarah Pre-School Manager for a nomination form. 

01789 290198 

Littlegregs3506@welearn365.com 

Wednesday 14th September 2022 @ 7pm 

Little Gregs Pre-School  

 



 
 

 

 

 

 


